The Petersburg Garden Club
Wins Common Wealth Award

The “Legary of Wildflowers to Re-open a Park” project of
the Petersburg Garden Club was awarded the Common
Wealth Award at the October Board of Governors Meeting
held in Charlottesville.

The $5000 award will assist the Petersburg Garden Club in
re-opening Lee Park. The club plans to publish a unique
botanical art book depicting 238 museum quality wildflower
watercolors indigenous to Lee Park painted by Bessie
Marshall. Proceeds from book sales will go directly towards
the Lee Park Project.



